K-4th WINTER SHOWCASE

Thursday, December 21st
Garfield Elementary Auditorium

Dear Kinder-4" Grade Garfield Elementary Parents,

Your student is invited to perform songs they have been working on in music &
drama class at our Winter Showcase during school on Thursday, December 21st!

This is not a mandatory event, but we are encouraging all K-4" grade students to
participate and perform! Please have your student wear red, green, blue,
white or any holiday outfit or accessories they have at home.

If you would like to attend the concert, check in at the office will begin at 8:00 am.

Please bring a valid ID.

Homeroom Teacher Performance Time
Le & Saragueta 8:30 AM
Livadary & Osawa 8:40 AM
Mark, Meyka & Voong 8:50 AM
Davidson, Ortiz & Walsh 9:00 AM
Dicioco, Hua, Nash & Yip 9:15 AM
Elias, Romo & Thai 9:30 AM

If you have any other questions or need more information, you can contact the Garfield
Elementary Front Office at (626) 943-3380 or you can email Ms. Klebe at
klebe danika@ausd.us




